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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill will not have an impact on the Public Service Authority’s (PSA) expenses or revenues, 
as it does not operationally or fiscally impact PSA.  

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on March 21, 2019 
State Expenditure 
This bill prohibits the sale, transfer, lease, or disposal of any property of PSA used in the 
generation, transmission, or distribution of electricity without the advice and consent of the 
General Assembly. Further, an agreement regarding third party management of PSA cannot be 
entered into without the consultation and consent of the General Assembly.   
 
This bill does not operationally or fiscally impact PSA. Therefore, the bill will not have an 
impact on PSA’s expenses or revenues.  

State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure 
N/A 

Local Revenue 
N/A 
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